
                                     
       

 
   

 
         
   

 
 
       

neighbourhood plans 

From: Heather 
Sent: 13 November 2017 18:33 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Neigbourhood Plan 

Please note that we agree with Submission Version of the Torquay Neighbourhood Plan and hope it will protect the 
unique character of Maidencombe. 

Kind regards 

Heather Slough and Mike Badcock 
Property Owners 

Sent from my iPad 
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